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Commonwealth Edison
Quad Cities Nucleir Powsr St: tion

I 22710 206 Avenue North
Corcova,I!!inois 61242
Telephone 309/654 2241

NJK-81-95

March 2, 1981

Mr. Edson G. Case, Deputy Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Case:

Enclosed please find a listing of those changes, tests, and
experiments completed during the month of February 1981, for
Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station Units One and Two, DPR-29
and DPR-30. A summary of the safety evaluation is being
reported in compliance with 10 CFR 50.59

Thirty-nine copies are provided for your use.
- - -

Very truly yours,

COMMONWEALTM EDISON COMPANY

QUAD-CITIES NUCLESR POWER STATION

I|/g/ .sd
N. J. Kalivianakis I "U
Station Superintendent 8\ \
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